Notice of Short-Listed Vendors
RFP OMB 06-22
Grant Management Software

The Okaloosa County Office of Management & Budget Department, Grants Department and the
Okaloosa County Purchasing Department would like to thank all vendors who responded to the
aforementioned solicitation item. After careful review of submissions by Office of Management
& Budget Department, Grants Department and the Purchasing Department, the below companies
(listed alphabetically) are qualified to move forward to the next step in the process as they were
the highest ranked proposers.

The following companies will be invited to participate in the interview process for the referenced
project.

Dulles Technology Partners, Inc.

Panther International

SmartSimple Software, LTD.

StreamLink Software, Inc. dba AmpliFund

Should anyone have questions or concerns regarding the content within this notice, please contact
DeRita Mason at the Purchasing Department at 850-689-5960.
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